
We will be running 2 hour outdoor summer
visits for disabled and socially

disadvantaged children and their families
throughout the school holidays. 

Visits start on Wednesday 23  July 2025. rd

Summer fun 
at CAFT 

2025

Please go to our website 
to check our eligibility

criteria and to book a slot
www.caft.co.uk/families


